
To:  The Reed-Custer School Board 

   We would like to thank the members of the board and Administration of Reed-Custer High School for 

the placement of Mark Smith at the High School.  Mr. Smith is a quality educator; he teaches the 

industrial tech students so much more than just how to make things.  The skills that Mr. Smith teaches 

are going to stay with his students forever.  

   We were lucky enough to have Mr. Smith build a pantry for our kitchen.  He was incredibly 

professional and came to our house to measure and give us ideas on design and color.  I work at the 

school, so I was able to watch the process and spent some time in the shop watching the students work 

on our cabinet.  We were excited to see the progress as the year moved toward its conclusion. The 

cabinet was beautiful sitting in the shop but the depth of color and quality workmanship were really 

apparent once it made it to our house.  Mr. Smith and two students came to the house to install the 

pantry.  I was thoroughly impressed with the fact that Mr. Smith was always teaching his helpers.  He 

explained everything thoroughly and had the students do the measurements and drill the holes to 

secure the cabinet.   

   I was extremely impressed with everything on this build and we have our names on the list for the next 

opening that Mr. Smith and the students have to do more work for us in the future. We could not be 

happier, every time I look at my new cabinet I know that it was produced by Reed-Custer students. 

 

Thanks,  

Mr. and Mrs. Steven Meyer  


